LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 86TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

April 21, 2019

TO: Honorable Donna Campbell, Chair, Senate Committee on Veteran Affairs & Border
Security

FROM: John McGeady, Assistant Director  Sarah Keyton, Assistant Director
Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB1326 by Flynn (Relating to the continuation and functions of the Texas Military
Department.), As Engrossed

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The incremental changes in the substituted version of the bill would not have a net fiscal impact to
the state. While the language requiring 60 consecutive days of state active duty, state training, or
other duty before receiving state benefits would likely be a cost savings to the state by reducing
the number of guard members eligible for benefits, the total cost savings are not anticipated to be
significant.

Local Government Impact

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 116 Sunset Advisory Commission, 304 Comptroller of Public Accounts,
401 Military Department
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